
April 29, 2014 

Dr. Sophia Jones-Redmond 
Harvey School District 152 
16001 Lincoln Ave 
Harvey, Il. 60426 

Dr. Jones- Redmond, 

Please accept this formal notification as a letter of my resignation from the position 
of School Social Worker at Harvey School District 152 effective as of April 29, 2013. 

Thank you for allowing me the opportunity to service the students and faculty. 

Sincerely, 

Robert Hodges 
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